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24th  February 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Following Monday’s announcement, we are looking forward to welcoming ALL 
pupils back to school on Monday 8th March and embracing a return to face-to-
face teaching.  We have had quite enough of the remote education, as I’m sure 
you have! 
 
Further details / reminders regarding staggered starts and finishes to the 
school day will be communicated next week along with our COVID safety 
measures that were in place during the Autumn term.  In the meantime, if you 
require Breakfast Club provision for your child(ren) could you please email 
secretary@otterham.cornwall.sch.uk with your requirements so that costings / 
staffing can be arranged. 
 
Also, when the children return to school on the 8th March, the expectation is 
that full school uniform will be worn by all.  Please see website for a reminder 
of what this entails (https://www.otterhamschool.co.uk/website/uniform/171808) and 
ensure existing uniform fits / meets requirements.  There will be plenty of 
outdoor learning during the 4 weeks leading up to Easter and so wellies are 
essential and can be kept in school.  Plain black trainers / shoes should be 
worn at all other times. 
 
Please do not hesitate to make contact if you have any queries. 
 

Only 7 days of remote learning to go!   
 
Kindest regards 
 
Helen Ward 
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